
CORRESPONDENCE

To THE EDITOR OF Philosophy
SIR,

May I acknowledge Mr. Coates's reply to the questions which I put in the
course of my brief review of his book, A Basis of Opinion ?

Perhaps my questions and his answers will serve, without further discussion, to
draw attention to a work which—as I am glad to repeat—certainly emerges above
the ruck and is certainly worth reading.

Yours faithfully,
R. E. STEDMAN.

ST. ANDREW'S UNIVERSITY,
July 22, 1939.
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